StFEXAUT

STFX ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY TEACHERS

February 12, 2013

Dear Dr. Riley

The last time we exchanged correspondence was on Friday, February 8.

I write to you today on behalf of the Executive Committee and membership of the SIFX
Association of University Teachers to request you to immediately call your negotiating
team together to return to the bargaining table to meet with us to resolve the current
impasse.

We both know the monetary and non-monetary issues which divide us could be
addressed quickly at the table. In the best interests of our students and the reputation of

the university, expedient action is required.

We awail your posilive response.

Sincerely,
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Peter Mclnnis
President, StFXAUT

Office Locotion: Room 219, 42 West Streat
Malling Address: PO Box 5000, Anfigonish NS B2G 2W5
Phone: 902 867-3368 Fax: %02 867-3747 Email: sttxout@stivca



